
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
It feels appropriate to comment on the weather, as we have in several of the last Newsletters! I think we have 
all been feeling relieved that this week has been ever so slightly cooler. Thank you for continuing to send in 
hats, water bottles and sun cream. Last Friday all of our classes had fun moving up to visit their next class and 
teacher for story time. It gave the children another chance to see what it will be like when they move in a few 
weeks’ time. All the teachers have enjoyed meeting their new classes and are all looking forward to the next 
academic year (after a good rest in the Summer Holidays!).  
 
Ticket for the Play 
Year 5 and 6 are continuing to rehearse for their upcoming show “The Amazing Adventures of Superstan”. 
The whole school are looking forward to watching their dress rehearsal on Monday afternoon. Have you 
got your tickets yet? All welcome! Tickets are available from the School Office.  
 
House Matches 
On Wednesday KS2 children played an internal, mixed rounders tournament The children all played really well 
with some impressive catching from Stuart, great fielding from Martha and Jacques, super batting from Sam V 
and Keeley and some good bowling from Liv and Cayden. Thank you to our Sports Leaders who helped umpire, 
score and organise the games. The teams were given 3 points for a win and 1 point for a loss. The scores were 
incredibly close with three teams finishing on 7 points therefore we use runs scored to work out the placings. 
The results were: 1st Southlands  2nd Drugenwick  3rd Malham   4th Brewhurst   They also played mixed pairs 
Kwik Cricket tournament. we decided to play with only 4 balls per over. Winners were   Southlands.  All the 
children played well and were able to use the skills they have picked up in their PE lessons. Seb, Fraser W and 
Tom were fantastic all-rounders demonstrating superb fielding. We saw some great batting from Alex, Angus 
and Lucas and some fantastic bowling from Hetti and Luke. A big thank you to our Sports Leaders who had the 
tricky job of umpiring and particularly to Grace and Tannah who learnt how to score.   The results were: 1st 

Brewhurst  2nd Southlands  3rd Malham  4th Drungewick  

 
The Weald Book Awards 
On Monday, the year 6 members of the Weald Book Club attended the final award ceremony at The Weald 
School.  Author Ross Montgomery gave a talk about his latest book, before receiving his Weald Book Award for 
his book 'Perijee and Me'. This book had been voted the best by pupils from all the locality schools who took 
part in the book club, and it was Ross's first award! 
 
Gardening Club  
Gardening Club has finished for the year and what a fruitful year it has been! This week they got to take home 
and enjoy all their delightful produce. If you know a junior who would like to join our lovely Gardening Club 
from September then make sure you put their name down when the club list when it comes out after the 
Summer Holidays.  
 
Church Service 
Rev Greg would like to invite you all to Loxwood Church for the family service on Sunday 15th July at 9.30a.m. 
There will be a warm welcome, lots of music and short talk and, of course, cake and tea! The service is aimed 
at children and all ages are welcome. We do hope to see you there.  Please also see attached letter for the 
summer clubs. 
 
Clubs 
Loxwood Singers Cricket and Gardening club have now finished 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kind regards,  
Ms Kitson 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

Just for fun ………………………………………. 
 
 

Great Whites and Hammerheads are what type of animals? 
 

According to legend, who led a gang of merry outlaws in Sherwood Forest in 

Nottingham, England? 
 

 How many legs does a spider have? 
 

What is the name of the pirate in Peter Pan? 
 

He's "smarter than the average bear", but what's the name of the most famous resident 

of Jellystone Park 
 
How many rings make up the symbol of the Olympic Games? 
 

According to the Dr. Seuss book, who stole Christmas? 
 

In which continent is the country of Egypt found? 
 

What is a brontosaurus? 
 

Scooby Doo and his friends travel around in which vehicle? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
General dates 
 
17

th
 July                       Year 5/6 Performance      6.30 – 7.30pm 

18
th

 July   Year 5/6 Performance      6.30 – 7.30pm 
23

rd
 July   Year 6 Leavers Assembly 9.15am 

24
th

 July   End of Term Assembly      2.30pm 
  
Half Term / End of Term Holidays  
 
Last day of term                -    Tuesday 24

th
 July 2018 

 
First day of term            -    Tuesday 4

th
 September 2018 

 
 
INSET days for next Academic Year 
Monday 29

th
 October 2018 

Monday 19
th

 November 2018 
Friday 15

th
 February 2019 

Monday 3
rd

 June 2019 
 
Half Term / End of Term Holidays 2018/19 
Monday 22

nd
 October  -   Friday 26

th
 October 2018  

Thursday 19
th

 December  -   Wednesday 2
nd

 January 2019 
Monday 18

th
 February  -   Friday 22

nd
 February 2019 

Monday 8
th

 April  -   Monday 22
nd

 April 2019 
Monday 27

th
 May    -  Friday 31

st
 May 2019 

Last day of term  -   Tuesday 23
rd

 July 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Forest School Dates  
On your child’s Forest School day they can come to school in their Forest School clothing for the whole day, please 
ensure they are wearing long sleeved tops and trousers – even if the weather is warmer. They will also need suitable 
footwear, e.g. wellies and a rain coat. If you are able to help on Forest School dates , please see the school office. 
  
 
July 
Wednesday 18

th
       Year 6 

 

Congratulations to the children who received a celebration certificate. 
Young Explorers:  Clemence for Participation, Tommy for Contribution and Annie for Confidence     
Oak Class:  Tehya for Creativity and Bella for Ambition        
Willow Class:  Ana for Teamwork and Joseph for Positivity       
Rowan Class:  Lucas for Teamwork and Danny for Responsibility      
Sycamore Class:  Angus for Attitude and Finley for Achievement        
Mulberry Class:  Fern for Enthusiasm, Liv for Confidence and Flyn Lawrence     
Chestnut Class:  Will for Reliability and Millie for Kindness      

                The winning house this week is  

                                       Drungwick 
 


